
The mothers in the Central Parent Council with P6 daughters started 
preparations for the P6 Grad Tea very early in the year, even before the 
Circuit Breaker started. Plans were made, and food and gifts were sourced 
for as well. However with the many changes and restrictions brought on by 
the Covid-19 pandemic, all the best laid plans had to be put aside.  What 
was an annual tradition of holding an evening of a “formal” sit-down dinner, 
had to be changed to simple class parties without any intermingling 
between classes. 

The parents helped put together a small goodie bag consisting of a specially 
designed and custom-made draw string bag, a 32G USB thumb drive for 
them to use in Secondary school, a  keychain featuring the IJ crest made by 
a parent, and a bookmark to remind them of the six CHRIST values that they 
learnt throughout their six years in CHIJ Primary (Toa Payoh):
Courage 
Humility
Respect
Integrity
Steadfastness
Thoughtfulness



The students were really creative, coming up with fun games and decorated their classrooms
themselves. Some girls formed teams to dance and some even sang solo. The girls shared their
talents with their classmates and made the party a really special and unique one, filled with
smiles and laughter.

Even though it was a simple class party with just a few snacks and drinks in class, my daughter
enjoyed the time with her friends.

My wish for the Class of 2020 is for them to cherish their friendships, grow from this special year,
and let the light of Christ shine through them to others whom they will meet in their new paths
forward. May all that you do be done in LOVE.

Ms Joyce Tan, Mother of Natalie Chong, P6 Orchid


